
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 

Year 7 Camp - 2025 
 
Thank you for enrolling your child at Randwick High School for 2025.  The school will be doing our best 
to ensure their transition from primary school to high school is a smooth one.  I would like to take this 
opportunity to emphasise the importance of the year 7 camp as part of that transition.  
 
The camp will be held at The Collaroy Centre from Monday 2nd June to Wednesday 4th June 2025. 
 
The start of high school can be a daunting experience for many students.  The camp plays a vital role in 
the students’ integration into the school community.  The activity program to be run at the camp has 
been designed to build character in the children and increase their motivation to learn and grow.  Part 
of the program will familiarise the students with the welfare and discipline procedures that operate 
within the school.  Students and teachers will have the opportunity to relate to one another in a relaxed 
environment before settling into the formalities of the school in the next six years. 
 
During our stay a variety of activities will be offered and run by qualified and experienced camp staff.  
Camp activities include a high rope walk, a low rope walk, archery, a flying fox, a giant swing, swimming, 
discovering sea creatures, rock climbing and a talent quest.  Teachers from Randwick High School will 
also be present for general supervision.   
 
A permission note will be forwarded to you at the beginning of the school year and the cost of the camp 
will be invoiced on your 2025 Statement of Account. The cost of the camp includes three days and two 
nights’ accommodation, meals and fully supervised activities.  
 
Please encourage your child to participate in this worthwhile educational experience.  If you have any 
questions regarding the camp or any other school issue, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms Belinda Conway 
Principal 
 


